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IFCPF Board Meeting Summary 
 

Date Wednesday, 1 April 2020 
Location Zoom (Online) 

 
Present Apologies / Not Present 

President Jan-Hein Evers (JHE) Member at Large (Asia-Oceania) Chul-Soon Shin (CSS) 
CEO / Secretary General Sam Turner (ST) Member at Large (Co-opted) Annathurai Ranganathan (AR) 
Member at Large (Europe) Pete Ackerley (PA)   
Member at Large (Americas) Jim Moorhouse (JM)   
Athletes¶ Representative James Murrihy (JM)   
Technical Director Tom Langen (TL)   
Administrator Alice Holland (AH)   

 
Key Discussion Point 1 COVID-19 

COVID-19 The Board recommends that no IFCPF tournaments should take place in 2020: 
•  A consultation letter to be sent to IFCPF members as soon as possible 
•  Members should provide feedback on three scenarios as indicated in letter, and include perspectives of  
    organisational leadership, team staff and athletes.  
•  Feedback to be discussed at next Board Meeting 

 
Next Board Meeting:  

Date Wednesday, 6 May 2020 
Location Zoom (Online) 

 


